Caroline O'Neil sy ( Y2

From: eleanor nicol

Sent: 01 June 2018 09:05

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Re: Rother Valley Railway

From: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Sent: Friday, June 1, 2018 8:32 AM
To: eleanor nicol

Subject: RE: Tother Valley Railway

Dear Madam,

Thank you for your e-mail. Is it possible that you could provide a full postal address so that we can formally register
you as an objector to this application.

Kind regards
Caroline O'Neill

Caroline O'Neill | Miss, Transport and Works Act Orders Unit, General Counsels Office, Department for Transport
1/14-18, Great Minster House, 33 Horseferrry Road, London SW1P 4DR | 020 7944 3196 |

From: eleanor nicol [mailto

Sent: 31 May 2018 09:41

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT@dft.gov.uk>
Subject: Tother Valley Railway

Dear Sir,
| am writing to object to the extension of the railway line from Bodiam to Robertsbridge.

The argument for this line being extended is that it will bring more tourism to our already overcrowded
corner of E. Sussex.

The main arguments in my opinion against the extension are:-

a)The small village of Robertsbridge, on a flood plain, cannot take any more traffic.

b)The 3 level crossings, that on the A21 being the major one, will add to our congested roads.

c)A compulsory purchase order to make room for the railway will divide the owners’ farms and destroy
this area of meadow and woodland habitat which supports some very rare species of both wild flowers
and wild life.

Eleanor Nicol.
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